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Community Allotment Work is now well under way on the allotment, with tomatoes
planted in the greenhouse and a range of vegetables planted in the beds. If you are
interested in coming along on either a Wednesday or a Saturday afternoon please
contact allotment@transitionhorsham.org.uk

Carrie is appealing for neck ties! She applied to compete in the guinness world record 'Most neck ties worn at
once' for the Green Play and Display session on 3rd June and her application has been accepted. If you can help,
contact her on cort@sussexgreenliving.co.uk. The session (and an upcycling workshop for teenagers, also using
ties and other textiles) is part of the Horsham Circle of Life   Festival May 28th - June 4th - see
www.circleoflifecelebrations.co.uk.

Kinder Living Show Alan is organising a series of talks at the Kinder Living Show and details of the workshops
are now available and booking has started. Carrie is doing a “Creative necktie upcycling workshop taster”. Adults
and children can go and be inspired by a creative display of clothes, bags and accessories made using unwanted
textiles/clothes and neckties. And have a go!. If you are on Facebook in the next few days, it would be really
helpful if you can share the link: https://www.facebook.com/KinderLivingShow/posts/900580630050810  You
can also share the link directly from the Kinder Living website: http://www.kinderlivingshow.co.uk/workshops/

Do you know organisations in Horsham town that are making efforts to promote sustainability? If so, do please
help us identify them for the Transition stall at the Kinder Living show. Ask them to shout about what they are
doing by responding to an email you send them with the following wording.

“Reduce, Reuse, Repair, Recycle” !

Will you tell us what you are doing at                                          to work sustainably and to support our Horsham
environment - so that we can compile a picture map, at the Kinder Living Show, of all the good stuff that is going
on in Horsham? The map will also be displayed in Horsham library in late September.

Please tell us, by June 15th, in no more than 50 words, what you are doing to reduce, reuse, repair and/or recycle.
A picture would also be good, but not essential.  Then come and see the picture map at the Kinder Living Show
on July 2nd and 3rd in the Drill Hall, 10am - 4pm, with free entry. www.kinderlivingshow.co.uk  The Kinder
Living Show is supported by Horsham District Council.

Responses please to Transition Horsham at  transitionkinderliving2016@gmail.com.  Transition Horsham is part
of the Transition Towns movement, a network of local organisations supporting community projects which address
climate change and our need for sustainable energy sources. For more details, including our community allotment,
see www.transitionhorsham.org.uk. "

And we need people to help with the stall on the two days. Please let us know if you could help for an hour or so
- via coordinator@transitionhorsham.org.uk

Forthcoming events – dates for your diary
July 26th Barbeque at the Community Allotment.

August 30th Friends of Warnham Local Nature Reserve have kindly agreed to a Transition walk around the
reserve.

And Brinsbury College are offering us a seedsaving workshop on the morning of September 17th at the College.

Further details of all these events will follow soon.

put name of organization here


